
HAPPY HUMOR MONTH FROM THE LEWIS CENTER FOR EDUCATIONAL RESEARCH!
As we have celebrated Humor Month throughout April, the teachers and administrators at the Lewis Center for Educational Research in Apple 
Valley, California have once again recognized that although developing a well-educated workforce is serious business, learning that is fun is 
also more exciting for our students.  We try to bring a little bit of humor to everything we do, because keeping the atmosphere light can help 
make it easier for students to grasp the heavyweight concepts that they must master to become the leaders of tomorrow.  Try a little humor 
today and we promise that you’ll be more effective in what you do.   The Lewis Center encourages you to LOL!


